














2nd Sunday in OrdinaryTime January 15, 2017 

PRO-LIFE: 
 

Postcards for Life: 
 

Next weekend, postcards will be in the 
pew to personally give to our legislators 
during the March for Life in Washing-
ton, D.C. as well as in Jefferson City within the next month. 
East Central Area Missouri Right to Life & the K of C Council 
#1121 are sponsoring this program so that we can thank our 
pro-life legislators for standing up for life.  
 
Please take a moment before or aŌer Mass to fill out one page 
of these cards (4/page) and drop them in one of the crates at 
the entrances to Church before you leave. If you would prefer 
to bring pre-printed address labels and affix them to the post-
cards, that is ok. Please make sure you sign your name. 
 
Thanks, 
Bill Gegg 

 
 
 

The St. Louis Review is the official newspaper of the  
Archdiocese of St. Louis. For $30 a year, your weekly copy of 
the Review will keep you in touch with the Church in St. Louis, 
across the naƟon and around the world. Please use the sub-
scripƟon renewal envelope in your envelope packet, or you 
can write a check out for $30 made payable to SFB Parish, and 
mark it “Review”.Please include your name and mailing  
address, and return it in the Sunday collecƟon basket. If you 
are certain you do not wish to subscribe to the St. Louis Re-
view, please indicate that on your envelope and return. 

 

Pro-Life Movie Day:  
 
Tues, JAN. 17th - 2 SHOWINGS:  1:30 pm & 7 pm-
GREEN Room of Jesuit Hall: “He Knows My Name”. 
This is a story about a liƩle girl who has heard 

about Jesus from her neighbors, but her mother warns her to 
keep her distance; one day the liƩle girl brings Jesus home to 
meet her mother & grandfather. (90 minutes) No charge, but 
free will offerings accepted for Pro-Life programs.  

 

Parish School of Religion 
 

The students of the Parish School of Religion are keeping fam-
ilies who are new to our country in our prayers as we cele-
brated NaƟonal MigraƟon Week last week with a special pray-
er service. This conƟnues our theme this month when we 
celebrate life, all life. This means the unborn, elderly and any-
one facing the daily struggles of this world. We will conƟnue 
to collect baby items this month and have made a special re-
quest for socks that will fit infants to three year old children.  
 

C.R.E.W. 
 

Christ’s Renewed Engaged Warriors 
The next gathering for our high school faith sharing group will 
be on Monday, January 30th at 6pm in the Garden Room of 
Notre Dame Hall. We will work on puƫng together infant care 
bags to be given out at the Pregnancy Resource Center in 
town. If you have any items, such as baby loƟon, baby boƩles, 
shampoo or soap, diapers or wipes that you can bring with 
you that night, please feel free to do so. We will be working 
on our care bags during the meeƟng, so dinner will be easy, 
pizza and brownies. All high school students are always wel-
come to join us! If you have any quesƟons, feel free to con-
tact Kyra Gulledge at 239-2590x1277 or 
kgulledge@borgiaparish.org 
 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
 

The children from Preschool thru 2nd Grade who aƩend the 

Masses on Sunday at either 9am or 11am are invited to 

aƩend the Children’s Liturgy of the Word provided by the 

wonderful volunteers who prepare materials weekly for 

them. For the children who aƩend any of the other weekend 

Masses, there is a blue basket at the entrance of church with 

the same handouts that is given out at the Children’s Liturgy 

gatherings. Please encourage your child to take a copy as they 

either come into church or on their way out.  

Pro Life Hour 
 

The monthly Deanery Pro-Life Holy Hour will 
held  on Thursday,  January 26, 2017  at 7 pm at Our Lady of 
Lourdes AdoraƟon Chapel with prayers and BenedicƟon for 
Respect for Life, offering reparaƟon  for 58 million babies killed 
by  aborƟon, and  that America will once again protect the lives 
of the unborn.   
Come join us as we pray for God’s forgiveness for the evil that 
lurks throughout our society.  
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Steward Reflection 

“Now the Lord has spoken who formed 

me as his servant from the womb… 

” Isaiah 49:5  

You have to do what God is calling you to do and I have to do 

what God is calling me to do.  Guess what, each of has been 

given a different plan!  So, stop comparing yourself to oth-

ers.  Don’t let envy and jealousy enter your life.  Be thankful 

for the giŌs God has given you and generously share them 

with others. 

Annual Catholic Appeal Essay Scholarship 
Winner Drew Piontek 

 

This years winning essay was wriƩen by in of our own Drew 
Piontek, son of Mike & Kris Piontek, Borgia parishioners. Drew 
received a scholarship from the ACA for his excellent essay on 
Stewardship and the Annual Catholic Appeal.  
 
To read the full essay, you can visit the  Parish website at 
www.borgiaparish.org, or the School Website at  
www. borgiagradeschool.org  

 

     
 
 
 

New Parishoner 
 
 

 Kelly, Robert, Anne, and Lucille Rogers 

We hope you will feel at home!  

Download Our New Parish App! 
 

Our new St. Francis Borgia app is now available to  
download for iPhone and Android smart phones. Stay  
connected with our parish throughout the week with instant messaging, an 
easy-to-access event calendar, Catholic news feeds, and helpful reminders 
to silence your phone before Mass or Confession.  Also enjoy a bunch of 
addiƟonal features like prayers, daily readings and seasonal reflecƟons, and 
so much more. 
 

Help foster a stronger parish life at St. Francis Borgia!  Download our app 
today at myparishapp.com or search your phone's app store for myParish. 

Spagheƫ Dinner  
 

St. Clare School Cafeteria 
165 E. Springfield Rd.  
St. Clair, MO 63077 

 
9:30 am to 4:00 pm 

 
Serving Spagheƫ, salad, dessert coffee, iced tea or lemonade. 

 
Adults $6.children $4, and under age 5 FREE 

Dinner served by confirmaƟon candidates to help raise funds 
for their retreat in the spring.  

Catholic TradiƟons 
 

SomeƟmes Catholic tradiƟons are a stumbling block for our 
separated brothers and sisters.  Topics that are normal to the 
average Catholic are someƟmes almost impossible to under-
stand for others and therefore become a barrier to evangeliza-
Ɵon.  One of the hardest topics to explain is our belief in the 
“Communion of Saints.”  Many who are not Catholic view our 
pracƟce of veneraƟng or “praying to” saints as idolatry, or 
even necromancy!  These fears stem from a sincere desire to 
obey God’s commandments but a false understanding of our 
prayers to the saints.  From a historical perspecƟve veneraƟon 
of the saints has always been a part of ChrisƟanity – there is 
evidence of prayers to Peter and Paul in the catacombs!  From 
a biblical perspecƟve, one may explain in five steps.  The dead 
are alive in heaven (Hebrews 12: 22-24), God hears their pray-
ers (1 Peter 3: 12a), we are forever connected to them through 
Christ (John 15:5), we are called to intercede for one another 
in Christ (1 Tim 2:1-5), and they present our prayers to God 
(Rev 5:8).  The Bible is common ground and these citaƟons can 
foster further discussion and may open the way to further 
evangelizaƟon. 
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Register Now! 
 

**New Venue** Touhill Performing Arts Center 

(UMSL) 

Free Parking and Metro Stop Access  

 
 

10th Annual Catholic Men  

for Christ Conference 

Featuring Marcus Grodi, Rev. Art Cavitt,  

Jon Leonetti and  Damon Ownes! 

Saturday, February 18, 2017 

For more info or registration:  

catholicmenforchrist.org 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 

Catholic Women  

for Christ Conference 

Featuring Sonja Crobitt, Dr. Carol Razza, and  

Rev. Eugene Morris! 

Saturday, March 25, 2017 

For more info or registration:  

catholicwomenforchrist.org 

CASA Fundraising Breakfast 
January 21st, 2017 at 8:00 am 
St. Francis Borgia, Jesuit Hall 

 200 Cedar Street, Washington 
  $30 DonaƟon to AƩend 

 
 
 

      RSVP 636-583-4422 
AƩendees will be inspired by guest speakers who share their 

CASA Story. 
 

PayPal at www.franklincountycasa.com 

 
 

 Heartland Hospice 
 
 

 

Heartland Hospice is in need of volunteers in this area. At 
Heartland, we depend on our volunteers to help us provide 
the extra love and care our paƟents and their families need at 
this challenging Ɵme in their life. We invite you to consider  
becoming a Hospice Volunteer. All assignments are in close 
proximity to your home, work or school. You can donate as 
liƩle as an hour a month or a week. Please contact  
Dee Coppeans at 636-390-4723.  

Marriage Encounter 
 

Resolve to make your marriage 
beƩer in 2017, you deserve that. 
AƩend a Marriage Encounter week-
end experience that is simply special 
for you and your spouse and learn a great communicaƟon 
tool. Apply to aƩend a weekend on February 3-5 or April 21-
23 . To find out more or apply for a weekend, contact Walt & 
Kathy Meyer 636-390-9753 or Jim & Mary Armistead at 636-
221-1454.  You can also call 314-649-7317 or e-mail  
www.stl-wwme.org. 

 

CraŌ & Crop Night 
Holy Rosary Catholic Church 

Warrenton, MO 
Friday, February 3, 2017 

Help us Raise Money for the VBS 2017 
 
 

Holy Rosary Catholic Church will be hosƟng a CraŌ & Crop 
Night! Feel free to spend the evening however you want, 

scrapbooking, sewing, card-making, crocheƟng, jewelry mak-
ing, or just come and relax. It is a wonderful opportunity to 
have fellowship with other craŌers & work on your favorite 

project. 
  

Please bring $5 donaƟon and a snack to share.  We will be 
meeƟng in the AcƟvity Center beginning at  5 pm to approxi-

mately 10:30 pm.   If you have any quesƟon call the Parish 
Office, Debbie Brown 636-456-3698, Ext. 1 

BulleƟn sponsors 

By being a bulleƟn sponsor, your generosity helps us to  
enjoy our FREE bulleƟn publicaƟon every week throughout 
the year!  
If you would like to have your business card handed out  

on a weekly basis and can help this effort, please call  

Mary OƩenberg at 314-757-7598, or email @ 

 oƩenbergm@jspaluch.com 
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InformaƟon Sheet for the January 15th, 2017 BulleƟn 
 
 
242400 
St. Francis Borgia Parish 
115 Cedar Street 
Washington, MO 63090-2108 
 
 
Questions contact: 
Christine Piontek 636-239-6701 ext 1515  
 
 
Software using: 
Win 
Pub 
Adobe Acrobat 
 

 
 
Transmittal Time: Thursday 11:00 am 
Delivery Time: Friday before 2:00 pm 
 
 
Pages Sent: 10 
 
 
Special Instructions:   Please print Sunday bulletins using this 2nd revised file.  
We appreciate your cooperation!  
The bulleƟns are to be printed in color  
 
 
 
 
Deliver bulletin to 
St. Francis Borgia Parish 
100 Cedar Street 
Washington, MO 63090 
Thank you. 


